
June 17, 2016 
 

ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL DOCUMENT 
FOR 

Moosomin Dam 
Service Contract No. 5 

Dam Safety Review 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL # 4547:928-7P11-0-S1-5 
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Q&A: 
 
The RFP states that “AAFC will submit an application for Aquatic Habitat Protection 
Permit to Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment for the relevant portions of this project” 
 
Q1 - Can we interpret this to mean that the consultant will have no involvement in 
obtaining the Aquatic Habitat Protection Permit?  
 
A1 - Correct, however the consultant shall follow any recommendations or regulatory 
requirements identified in the permit. 
 
Q2 - Other permitting or review requirements that may be required include a Temporary 
Drainage Approval from the Water Security Agency to de-water the Project area, and 
regulatory review under the federal Fisheries Act to confirm the Project will not cause 
Serious Harm to Fish under the Act.   Should we assume this will be the consultants 
responsibility?   
 
A2 - No de-watering is anticipated for this project.  The reservoir will be lowered slightly 
(approx. 300mm) to facilitate access to the spillway.  AAFC will be responsible for all 
activities necessary for managing the reservoir level including regulatory approvals. 
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